

# Marietta Area NA

## 24-Hour Room Subcommittee Meeting Minutes

Nov 15, 2024 6:30 PM EST

Next Meeting:

Friday, November 29th @ 6:30pm at Architects of Adversity

### Table of Contents

<b>Table of Contents</b>	<b>1</b>
<b>Member Roll Call</b>	<b>2</b>
Last Month's Minutes	2
<b>Elections</b>	<b>3</b>
Open positions	3
Nominations	3
Open Forum	3
<b>Links and References</b>	<b>5</b>

# Member Roll Call

<u>Name</u>	<u>Phone Number</u>	<u>Email</u>	<u>Position</u>	<u>Present</u>
Nicole N.	678-333-7411	nnemecek82@gmail.com	Chairperson	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Kissa P.	310-254-4168	kmpericoni@gmail.com	Vice Chair	<input type="checkbox"/>
Kai.S	404-748-3372	Kaisully28@gmail.com	Secretary	<input type="checkbox"/>
David H.	573-210-0387		Treasurer	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Vancet	912-531-6794	dmcaines2022@gmail.com	Alternate Treasurer	<input type="checkbox"/>
Rafaella	770-655-2534		Group Shift Coordinator	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Boo	404-551-0911		Personal Shift Coordinator	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
David. M	404-551-8890	davidmiller.avatar@gmail.com	Personal Shift Coordinator	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Mary. W	770-826-0308		Merchandiser	<input type="checkbox"/>
Kat L.	470-902-0898	katastic411@yahoo.com	Decorations	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Jerrie	912-253-8985		H&I Liaison	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Sunflower	423-755-3930		Cleanup Coordinator	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
John C	404-798-9893		Activities Coordinator	<input type="checkbox"/>
Liz M.	404-232-5421			<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Karen				<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>

**Call to Order at 6:40 pm - 10 members in attendance**

## Last Month's Minutes

■ 24HourRoomMinutes\_2024-10-23.pdf

Motion to Wave

# Elections

## Open positions

- Alternate Treasurer

## Nominations

- None








## Open Forum

- Activities - who wants to host activities
  - We signed people up for activities near the end of the meeting
- Picked up literature order from last area
- Food
  - Will get money for opening and closing night dinners
    - Looking at Das bbq for opening night dinner
    - Vegetable, mac and cheese
    - Karen will ask Lindsey about pricing for food
  - Chili and soup cookoff
    - Will be a competition and awards
    - Announce bringing desserts and sides
- Getting an update on the order for the T shirt and hoodies
- Jerrie is going to send out flyers weds
- Nicole sent out flyers to ridgeview
- David M. is going to put the flyers on the regional site.
- The goal is to come in on Saturday to setup
- David M asked if we should come in at noon the day of
- Nicole said we are trying to get there Saturday where we don't have to do that.
- David H I think we should put the dinner out after to speak
- Nicole said how about we put the dinner out during the chill cook out.
- Nicole said we could put the dinner out early
- We could put the round table after the speaker
- Moving the round table to 7pm to 8pm
- Nicole made a motion to change the round table from 5pm to 7pm
  - All yes so that passes
- Nicole made motion to have dinner at 5pm
  - 8 yes, 1 abstain so that pass
- **Next meeting is Friday November 29th @ 6:30pm at architects**
- Nicole will call Kevin from Cool beans about coffee
- Nicole will get catering menu with quotes from Das
- Nicole will follow up on merchandise with Mary
- Nicole will follow up on cleaning supplies
- David H - if you buy something for this event, you MUST have receipts for re-imbusement
- Fliers

- 100 Fliers in color need to be printed
- Will post fliers at recovery spaces and coffee shops, etc
- Will have a list for Jerrie oh where to take fliers too
- Activities
  - Rafaella will host the spades tournament
  - Jerrie will do cornhole tournament
  - David H will do walk across
  - David H will do the lip sync
  - John will do the Bingo kai will be backup
  - John will do movie night
  - John will do chill cook out
  - David M will do round table
  - Lonnie will do the drum

**Next meeting is Friday November 29th @ 6:30pm at Architects of Adversity**

# Links and References

1. **Group, Personal, and Activities Schedule:**  Group Shift Schedule 2024.xls
2. **Activities Schedule:**  24 Hour Room Activities Schedule
3. **24 Hour Room Google Drive Folder:**  24-Hour Room
  - a. **Documents** (responsibilities, activities sheets, etc):  Documents
  - b. **2024 Folder** (calendars, fliers, merch order):  2024
    - i. **Calendars:**  Calendars
      1. **Group, Personal, and Activities Schedule:**  
 Group Shift Schedule 2024.xls
      2. **Activities Schedule:**  24 Hour Room Activities Schedule
    - ii. **Fliers:**  Fliers
    - iii. **Merchandise Order:**  MerchandiseOrder.pdf
  - c. **24 Hour Room Shared Folder** (Public folder):
    - i. **Meeting Minutes:**  Minutes
  - d. **24 Hour Room MASCNA Policy:**  MASCNA-Policy-2022-07\_24HourRoomOnly.pdf
4. **Marietta Area Website:** <https://mariettana.org>
  - a. **24 Hour Room Subcommittee Page:** <https://mariettana.org/24-hour-room/>
  - b. **Activities Page:** <https://mariettana.org/activities-flyers/>
  - c. **Calendar Event:** <https://teamup.com/event/show/id/FEe1mhggvGyJpj16KjcavD2GAHnih7>